
Subject: Safe Sleeping Site Letter / June 6
From: Mich >
Date: 6/30/20, 2:33 PM
To: " Craig Hamburg" < >, Babs
< "

CC: Robert Barnwell <bbarnwell6@hotmail.com>, Richard Johnson , Ana
Canillas >, Jason M Henderson , Brian Goldstein

>, Jennifer Laska 

-It's been brought to my attention that there is a June 6th HVNA Board letter re:
Statement in Support of Hayes Valley Safe Sleeping Site and Hotel Rooms for
Homeless People. Can you please provide a copy so we can share and post?

-Can you also specify the locations referenced as 'suitable locations for the Safe
Sleeping Sites near the Eastern edge of District 5'? And specify who deemed
them suitable?

A friendly reminder: the Public Safety and Communications Committee have been on the
front line of the safe sleeping site/homelessness issue for the last several months; so we
definitely want to be kept in the loop on this matter.  Having said that, it appears there
has been an oversight :( the T&P and Homeless Committee Chairs were cc'd on the letter
whereas the Public Safety and the Communications Committee Chairs were not.  I do hope
that moving forward both of our committees will be provided the same level of inclusion
as those committee chairs who serve on the board. 
Thanks for your cooperation.

Communications Committee Chairs
~Mich, Richard and Ana

click here to register :) for the July Public Safety Meeting featuring the Chief of Police
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